
Mayor’s Report 7_6_2023 
 
Containerization Ordinance 
While I initially sponsored this ordinance, I no longer support it. The amendments made to the 
ordinance at the last Assembly Meeting render it essentially useless, so I suggest tabling it 
indefinitely or voting it down outright. 
 
I’m working on an alternative plan regarding bulk ore exports that I plan on introducing at the 
July 20 Assembly meeting. 
 
Public Records Requests from Assembly Members 
I attached a memo on this topic that will hopefully help everyone better understand the issue 
and how other municipalities handle these requests. 
 
Great 4th of July Celebration 
Thanks to everyone who worked so hard to put together such a fun and memorable Fourth of 
July celebration. I especially want to thank the MOS staff including the Visitor Department, 
Police and Fire Departments, and Public Works. Also, big thanks to Spencer Morgan for his 
incredible fireworks show.  
 
Dyea Land Management and Boundaries 
These code changes are necessary to clarify code and clearly delineate boundaries between 
Dyea, West Creek, and Nahku Bay. I worked closely with the Borough Attorney and Deputy 
Manager Deach to put this Ordinance together and I urge the Assembly to approve. 
 

- Andrew Cremata 


